
Project Update: November 2001 
 

I am glad to inform you that the work continues without problems. I have processed the collected 
materials during last month: phyto-sociological description of plant communities, the main threats 
for the poppies and the ways to allay them etc.  

I have sowed the seeds in open-air soil at the end of October. I am planning to sow the seeds in 
the special boxes in the spring time too. I started the work on maps /distribution of these poppies 
in Armenia and on the booklet.  

I am preparing the related articles and images to put them in on-line libraries and the gallery of 
the Mountain Forum international network and Forum Armenian environmental network.  

I would like to add that I and my co-workers too work with great pleasure as biologist and as 
photographer and impatiently waiting for the next field season.  

 


